

Telford Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road Lillington LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: <u>admin2326@welearn365.com</u>

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

26th November 2021

Dear Parents,

Year 2 will perform 'Carols at Christmas' at St Mary Magdalene's Church, Lillington on Thursday 9th December at 10am. Please note that due to the size of the church we cannot accommodate more than 2 visitors per child.

If you are able to help us walk the children to church and back (we need approximately 6 adults per class) please see your child's class teacher as soon as possible.

After the performance we will be collecting donations for the church and school fund, any contributions towards this are greatly appreciated.

The children will be wearing Christmas jumpers on the day. If they don't have a Christmas jumper, just decorate a favourite jumper with a tinsel collar or other Christmas decorations. Please ensure that named jumpers are brought to school no later than Monday 6th December. A small number of children will be part of a Christmas tableau and details of their costume requirements have already been sent home.

On our return from our Carol celebration on the 9th the children will have hot chocolate, marshmallows and a gingerbread man biscuit. If your child is unable to have this and we will arrange an alternative treat.

Parents will have already given their consent for school staff to take their children on walks around the local area so there is no need to sign anything again. All children are expected to be in school on these dates and any children not participating will be given some alternative, exciting learning.

Please speak to your child's class teacher if you have any queries.

Many thanks,

Year Two Team















